










SAC Minutes – August 24, 2022 
 
Attendance  
Sharon Thornton, Allison Hudgens, Jenny Billingham, Molly Callahan, Suzanne Brooks, Katy Foster, Jill 
Keane, Pam Dodd, Elisabeth Smith, Charity Branstetter, Michelle Wedel 
 
Opening 
Chairperson elected - Thornton 
Secretary elected - Hudgens 
Parents and Community must make up 51% of the SAC 
School board employees can be no more than 49% of the SAC 
 
Keane - BPS Strategic Plan  
Academic Excellence 
Exceptional Workforce 
Community Connection 
Wedel - Need for more community involvement – Talk to the city about having a booth at Friday Fest / 
Reminders for push notifications from class Dojo / teacher and school surveys sent out 
Operational Sustainability 
 
Our School Vision & Mission 
 
Mission Statement: Cape View teachers will focus on intentional planning to provide standards-aligned 
instruction, using high quality materials and resources with fidelity to meet the academic needs of all students. 
 
Vision Statement: All Cape View stakeholders will work to cultivate a safe and welcoming environment, by 
providing a positive, cohesive and engaging atmosphere. 

Keane- School Data 
 

ELA Learning Gains Lowest 25% 

64% 64% 55% 
=61 
 

Math Learning Gains Lowest 25% 

59% 64% 55% 
= 59 
 
 

Science District State 

49% 55% 48% 
=49 
 
B (410 points) 
 



 

ELA Grade % District State 2021 Difference 

 3rd 53 58 53 64 -11 

4th 58 60 57 69 -11 

5th 61 61 55 66 -5 

6th 77 64 52 56 +21 

 
 

Math Grade % District State 2021 Difference 

 3rd 69 59 58 39 +30 

4th 64 60 61 69 -5 

5th 32 56 52 57 -25 

6th 66 66 49 67 -1 

 
Wedel - Comprehensive Needs Assessment 
Ms. Wedel shared the “Data Review” Presentation, which included some of the same information that Mrs. 
Keane shared with the overall school data and FSA data.  
 
The presentation also shared i-Ready Reading and i-Ready Math Data broken down by grade level from the 
end-of-year diagnostics. The SAC team discussed the comparisons of this EOY i-Ready Data to FSA Data. We 
noticed that in 3rd grade, the i-Ready Reading Diagnostic 3 scores show that the students should have 
performed better on the ELA FSA if these two tests are supposed to correlate.  
 
Parent Survey Results from 21-22: parents feel welcomed, as though office staff is helpful, that they have 
opportunities to provide feedback (71%) 
 
Areas to grow - Parents want to attend on campus meetings, family nights, back to school nights, etc. Parents 
want later events. 
 
Open house will possibly be around the beginning of September. Science will begin to pick up in October. 
 
Ms. Wedel asked all SAC Members to share their input on this data on the Google Form Survey   
https://forms.gle/gu4BjLkKU2NYc1ad8 
 
Thornton 
Volunteer Orientation / PTO Meeting  
Monday, August 29 @3:15 
 

https://forms.gle/gu4BjLkKU2NYc1ad8

